Explanation of Response to Online Public Inspection File Question

In preparing this application for renewal of license, it was noted that some of the
issues/programs lists were not timely uploaded to the station’s online public inspection file
(“OPIF”). We discovered that, while we uploaded issues/programs lists following the FCC’s
March 1, 2018, deadline to transition to the OPIF, we failed to timely upload the issues/programs
list for the second quarter of 2019. That list has now been uploaded. In addition, we failed to
timely upload the issues/programs lists in our paper local public inspection file until this error
was called to our attention by our FCC counsel. Those lists were uploaded as of July 30, 2019.
We also noted that copies of two applications (FCC Form 302-AM) were not timely uploaded to
the OPIF. The applications were uploaded on July 31, 2019.



